
TRC and Access 
 
Ownership currently resides with the National Department of Justice and 
Constitutional Development. Ownership of these records will revert to the National 
Archives once they become archival in nature (i.e. older than 20 years in terms of the 
NARSSA Act). 
 
Therefore all requests for access to these records should be referred to the 
Department of Justice and not the National Archives. The Department of Justice 
evaluate and decide on all TRC requests and correspond with requesters directly. 
 
Some records in the collection (for instance the video and sound recordings of the 
open hearings and transcripts of the hearings) are in the public domain and are 
immediately accessible to the public. The Department of Justice also maintains a 
TRC website with information on the TRC. 
 
For general TRC information enquiries, please contact: 
 

Mr T Mokushane 
Deputy Director: TRC Unit (Stakeholders, Information & Research) 
Department of Justice and Constitutional Development 
Tel: +27 12 315 1719 
Fax: +27 12 357 8570 
e-mail: tmokushane@justice.gov.za 

 
 
For PAIA related matters, please contact: 
 

Ms Marlyn Raswiswi 
 Chief Director: Access to Information and Records Management 

Department of Justice and Constitutional Development 
Tel: +27 12 315 1730 
e-mail: mraswiswi@justice.gov.za 
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